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Incoming and current Alfred University students who are the children or grandchildren of Theta Theta Chi sorority
members are eligible to apply for the Theta Theta Chi Memorial Scholarship Fund. The deadline is June 15. Created by
the Sisters of Theta Theta Chi from the proceeds of the sale of their house, the scholarship will be awarded to children
or grandchildren of members, regardless of financial need. In the event that there is more than one applicant in a given
year, preference will be given based on financial need. In order to qualify, children or grandchildren of Theta Theta
Chi members must indicate their interest to the Alfred University Office of Financial Aid, providing their name,
contract information, class year and current status (first-year, sophomore, transfer, etc). Additionally they should
indicate which Theta Theta Chi sister they are related to, and how, providing the sister's degree or birth name , year of
graduation and how they are related (mother, grandmother).To contact the Financial Aid Office, applicants may mail:
Student Financial Aid OfficeAlumni Hall1 Saxon DriveAlfred, NY 14802Ph: 607.871.2159Fx: 607.871.2252Office
hours are 8:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m.., Mondays-Fridays.


